
We kindly remind all parents and carers that children should not bring prohibited items to school in their bags. Any prescribed medications must be handed in at the school office and should not be kept in children’s possession. Additionally, cough sweets are not permitted in school. 
If your child has a specific medical need that requires them to have certain items in school, please discuss this with a key stage leader, so that an appropriate care plan can be put in place. Your cooperation in following these guidelines helps us ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils. Thank you for your support

Monday 12th: Year 6 SATs Week Commences 
Monday 12  - PTFA Meeting 2pmth

Friday 16th: Year 6 Bewilderwood Trip 
Monday 19th: Year 3/4 Football
Wednesday 21st: Careers Fair 2pm - 4pm 
Wednesday 21 : Reception Starters Meeting @5:30pmst

Thursday 22nd: Year 3/4 Cross Country
Friday 23rd: PTFA Non-Uniform Day - Summer Fair Items
Friday 23rd: Thursfield’s Got Talent
Friday 23 : Year 6 Fubdraiserrd

Half Term - Monday 26th - Friday 30th

Monday  2nd June: INSET DAY 
W/C 2nd June: Year 4 Multiplication Test
W/C 9  June: Year 1 Phonics Testth

Tuesday 10 : EYFS Fathers Day Workshop @2pm th

Wednesday 11 : Leavers Photos with Academy th

Wednesday 11 : KS1 Fathers Day Workshop @2pm th

Thursday 12 : PTFA Fathers Day Pop Up Shopth

Tuesday 16  Year 3/4 Science Workshop @2pm th:

Wednesday 18 : Whole School Sports Day (Weather
Permitting) KS2 - 9AM / KS1 1:45PM

th

Tuesday 24  EYFS Trip to Reaseheath Farm th:

Wednesday 25 : Year 3/4 Trip To Chester (Romans) th

Friday 27 : Year 5/6 Tag Rugbyth

Saturday 28 : PTFA Summer Fair @11am - 2pm th

Monday 30 : KS1 Trip to Hoylaketh

W/C Monday 30 : Kidsgrove Secondary Year 6
Transition Week 

th

Tuesday 1st: Swimming Gala 
Monday 2nd: Whole School Transition Morning 
Friday 4th: 3/4 Tag Rugby
Tuesday 8  Year 5/6 Show - 6pmth:

Wednesday 9  Year 5/6 Show - 6pmth:

Thursday 10  Year 5/6 Show - 1:30pmth:

Friday 11  End of year reports sent hometh:

Monday 14  House Prize th:
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Year 6 SATs Week

Today, we proudly
celebrated the 80th
Anniversary of VE Day.

To mark this special
occasion, the children
came to school dressed in
red, white, and blue,
creating a wonderful sea
of colour and national
pride.

We enjoyed a street
party–style lunch, which
brought a fantastic sense
of community and
celebration to the day. 

Year 3/4 Football
Tournament 

Dear parents and carers,

It’s been another busy and eventful week in school filled with learning and community spirit. We hope you all had a restful and
enjoyable Bank Holiday and were able to take some time with family and friends.

Thank you to everyone who attended the recent consultation meeting regarding the onboarding of preschool and wraparound care
provision. Your feedback and support are invaluable as we look to develop provision that best meets the needs of our families. A
reminder that the consultation remains open until Friday 23  May, so please do take the time to share your views if you have not
already.

rd

Next week, our Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATs, and we want to take a moment to wish them all the very best. They have
worked incredibly hard, and we are so proud of their dedication and resilience. We know they will do themselves- and the school-
proud.

This week the school has been commemorating VE Day with a range of celebrations and learning activities. Children have been
exploring the importance of this historic event through assemblies, classroom discussions and creative projects. It has been wonderful
to see their engagement and thoughtful reflections.

Thank you as always for your continued support.

Warm regards,
Mrs Bradbury

Killer Mile Runners

Chikdmn

VE Day 80  Anniversary
Celebration

th Key Dates

Friday 9th May Edition 

Thursfield News

Headteachers Message
Our Weekly Affirmation:   ‘In a world where you can be anything - BE KIND!’

W
ednesday 30th: Year 5/6 Kidsgrove football

Breakfast will be available for all Year 6 children
Monday-Thursday from 8:20am.

Monday 12  May - Grammar Papersth

Tuesday 13  May - Reading Papersth

Wednesday 14  May - Maths Papersth

Thursday 15  May - Maths Papersth

Friday 16  May - Trip to Bewilderwoodth

We are incredibly proud of our Year 3/4 football team,
who achieved a fantastic double victory in their
matches on Wednesday. The team demonstrated
outstanding teamwork, skill, and determination

throughout both games – a brilliant achievement!
A heartfelt thank you goes to Mr Reynolds for driving
the minibus and to Mrs Pugh for accompanying and

supporting the team. .
Well done to all involved – it was a wonderful

afternoon of sport, and we are proud of each and
every one of you.

On Thursday, a group of our children took on the
challenge of running the Mow Cop Killer Mile – a

steep and demanding course that truly lives up to its
name!

Many of the children were raising money for a
variety of charities and local football teams, showing
not only physical determination but a real sense of

community spirit.

What an incredible achievement – we are so proud
of everyone who took part!

It was a memorable day of celebration and learning,
and we’re so pleased to have shared this historic
moment together.



Class of the week!

Our School Day

Clubs

ARBOR Good To Be 
Green Winner Doulton - 2037

Bridgewater - 1982
Moorcroft - 1900
Wedgwood - 1677

 

 Please can all
children bring in a

pair of wellies or old
trainers.

Year 6 
for their hard work during their

morning boosters! 

Attendance

Tapestry 
Permissions

Please keep an eye out
for any updates on

Tapestry. 

Teachers have started
to upload class updates
onto their class pages. 

Parking Reminder OPAL Updates

Half Term - 
Monday 26th May - Friday

30  Mayth

Monday 2nd June: INSET
DAY
 
Tuesday 3  June: Children
return to school 

rd
Please can all children bring
a water bottle to school as
we are currently providing
too many of the single use

plastic cups. 

Water 
Bottles

Please visit our website for information
regarding school policies including

mobile phones and attendance. You will
also find information regarding our

curriculum.

School Website

Please remember to update your
personal details in Arbor if there are
any changes. It is essential that we

have multiple contact details for each
child to ensure smooth communication.

 Additionally, you can adjust your
photo permissions through Arbor at

any time. 

There are NO boosters next
week!

W/C 12  - Please come to
school at 8:20am for breakfast! 

TH

Golden Book Winners
Theme:- Reading

Year 6 
Booster Sessions

Facebook Page
 Thursfield has a Facebook page. The

purpose of the page is to provide parents
with a window in to the school day. To join

search Thursfield Primary School.

House Points

RB - Ruby H.
RKT - Isabella H.
Y1M-  Callum C.
Y1/2R - Olivia S.
Y1/2B - Mia D.

Y3TA-  Rory T.
Y3/4R -  Jemima R.
Y4W - George S.
Y5P - Leo H.
Y5/6B -  Harriet K.
Y5/6O -  Tommy E.

Well done to 1/2R 
for achieving 100% attendance last week!

Milo B.

Thank you for working with
us to keep our school safe.

We appreciate your support!

Clubs are now available
for you to book via Arbor. Remember we are

a Healthy Snack
School! 

Healthy 
Snack

Summer 1
Dates



UpcomingUpcomingUpcoming
Events...Events...Events...

PTFAPTFA
jOIN Follow our 

Facebook page!

Y
our paragraph text

Future Events:
Monday 12  May: PTFA Meeting 2pm @School Hallth

Friday 23  May: PTFA Non-Uniform Day - Summer Fair
Items

rd

Thursday 12  June: PTFA Fathers Day Pop Up Shopth

Saturday 28  June: Summer Fair 11am - 2pmth

Having a Clear Out?

If you're having a sort out at home, we'd love your help! Please
consider donating any unwanted toys and games for our upcoming

Bric-a-Brac Stall.
All donations will be gratefully received and will help make the stall a

great success. Thank you for your support!



ThursfieldThursfield  CommunityCommunityCentreCentre Follow our 
Facebook page!

What’s going on...What’s going on...What’s going on...


